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Reptile  Review

        Principal’s Message



Happy 2017! The beginning of a new year is a 
great time to set new goals. Please make one of 
your family's goals to have your child attend 
school every day and be on time. In December, we 
were having close to 60 students tardy to school 
per day. During the first minutes of the day, 
routines are established and learning can start 
right away. We know that when students are at 
school, their academic growth significantly 
improves.



Please be sure to attend the NRES Parent 
University on January 24th. The evening will begin 
at 6:30 p.m. with National Elementary Honor 
Society Induction, TedX Recognition and then it is 
off to the classroom to learn the standards from 
your children.



         Happy New Year!  


                Lynn Pabst 



January 24                  
National Elementary 

Honor Society Induction 
Ceremony @ 6:30 p.m.                      

Parent University @ 
7:00p.m. 

January 26 
RBSMS Infinity/Avid/Delta 

5th grade Parent 
Presentation 6-7 p.m. 

January 27                        
School Mall 

January 10 
 School Advisory 
Council 7:30 a.m. 

January 16                 
Martin Luther King,  

Jr. Day                             
No School 

January 17 
Report Cards 

January 19                   
McDonald’s Family 

Night 5-7 p.m. 

January 20                    
All Pro Dads @ 8:45  

STEAM 
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Important Dates Attendance is Key!
We encourage all students to arrive to school on time 
as learning takes place as soon as school starts each 
day. Daily attendance is very important to your child’s 
academic achievement. We do understand that your 
child may become ill from time to time. If your child is 
out sick, please call the office (813)346-0500 on the day 
of the absence or send in a note when they return to 
school. Please include the following when reporting an 
absence: child’s full name, child’s lunch 
number, teacher’s name, reason for absence, 
and date of the absence. This will help us in 
determining if the absence is excused. 

All Pro Dad


What does your kid need for breakfast?  

You.  All Pro Dad's Day is a simple idea with a 
profound impact that can really strengthen a 
dad’s relationship with his children.  It is a great 
chance to spend some time with your children and 
to meet other dads in the community. 

NRES started a chapter in 2010 and has 
been getting together ever since in the Media 
Center.  Mark your calendars for All Pro Dad 
mornings: 

Friday, January 20, 2017 
Friday, February 24, 2017 

Friday, March 10, 2017 
Friday, April 21, 2017 
Friday, May 19, 2017 

We start at 8:45 am. To RSVP for the event 
please go to the website: http://
www.allprodad.com/2228.  This ensures that we 
have enough breakfast for everyone that 
attends. If you have any questions please contact 
Mrs. Carlson at 346-0500 or at 
llacycar@pasco.k12.fl.us.  We hope to see you 
there! 
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